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From: Geraldene O'Connor 
Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 2:19 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Objection to Central Goldfields Shire being moved to Mallee electorate.

Central Goldfields Shires needs should be considered first. A move to Mallee electorate to increase the 
population there is of no benefit to us. We have been well served by Wannon electorate.In fact better than 
when we were in the Bendigo electorate.  
Please put CENTRAL GOLDFIELDS SHIRES needs first. 
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